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Tradition vs. Technology: Original Paper Wills Are Still 
Required
Day Pitney Miami Partners Melissa A. Rodriguez and Mark A. Romance authored the article "Tradition vs. Technology: 
Original Paper Wills Are Still Required," for the Daily Business Review. The article discusses how when it comes to estate 
planning documents such as wills and trusts, despite the widespread adoption of digital platforms in various other industries, 
an original signed will is still absolutely required in Florida.

Read the full article here.

Authors

Melissa A. Rodriguez
Partner
Miami, FL | (305) 373-4044

marodriguez@daypitney.com

Mark A. Romance
Partner
Miami, FL | (305) 373-4048

mromance@daypitney.com

Insights
Thought Leadership

https://www.law.com/dailybusinessreview/2024/11/07/tradition-vs-technology-original-paper-wills-are-still-required/

